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1. Summary: 

2.  
 

Appeal Reference:. APP/B9506/D/23/3316394 - The Mallards, Road Through Cobbs 
Copse, To    Fiddlers, Beaulieu, Brockenhurst, SO42 7XD – This Appeal has been 
Dismissed.  

  Appeal Reference: APP/B9506/X/23/3314142 - Hemmick Court, Queen Street, Hale, 
Fordingbridge, SP6 2RD – This Appeal has been withdrawn. 

   
 
 

2.1 A schedule of current ‘live’ appeals is attached as Annex 2 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

To note the Planning Appeal decisions. 

Contact: Steve Avery, Executive Director of Strategy and Planning 
steve.avery@newforestnpa.gov.uk or 01590 646659 

 

 Papers:  PC 444/24 
                PC 444/24 Annex 2 Live Appeals 

 Equality Impact Assessment: There are no equality and diversity implications arising from 
 this report. 

 Resources: None 

 

PLANNING APPEALS 

mailto:steve.avery@newforestnpa.gov.uk

